
 

 

   BRISBANIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

“Believe, Persevere, Succeed” 

1 HIGH STREET 

SARATOGA NSW 2251 

 

KINDERGARTEN 2011 ORIENTATION & HEADSTART PROGRAM 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It is our pleasure to invite you and your child to visit Brisbania Public School on Friday 15TH October from  
9.15a.m. till 11.30a.m. for the beginning of our Kinder Orientation and Head Start programme.  
 
We ask for a $3 donation each week. Organisation for the program is as follows: 
 

1st Session Friday 14TH October 
 

9.15am Parents and children will work together on a number of activities to ease them into their new  
  surroundings.  Name badges will be available.  Please attach to your child’s clothing. 
  

10.00am Parents leave classrooms. 
 

11.00am Children will eat morning tea.  Please include a small snack.  
 (We have children at our school who suffer from anaphylaxis. This condition causes a severe allergic reaction in these 

children.  This reaction is triggered by exposure to certain foods.  Would you please ensure that you do not pack the 
following foods in your child’s recess and lunch:- 

 Whole eggs, egg sandwiches, Peanut Butter, all varieties of nuts, Nutella, certain Muesli bars, Uncle Toby’s Apricot 
yoghurt tops & Choc Chip muesli bars, Arnott’s Kingston biscuits and M & M’s.) 

 

11.30am Pick up children from the classroom and return badges. 
 
 
 

2nd Session  Friday 21st October 

3rd Session Friday 28th October   Drop off children at 9.15am and pick up again at 11.30am.   

4th Session  Friday 4th November   Don’t forget morning tea. 

5th Session   Friday 11th November 

 
On the Wednesday 26th October you are invited to attend our full Kindergarten Orientation Information Session 
for parents in the School Hall.  The information night will commence at 5.00pm. 
 
During this time we will have guest speakers from School P & C, School Uniform Shop and other Education 
Department representatives will talk briefly as well.  The children’s library bags and other information will be given 
to parents on this evening.   
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on this evening. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Debbie Jones 
Relieving Assistant Principal 

TELEPHONE (02) 4369 1246 

FAX (02) 4363 1068 

Email: brisbania-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

SCHOOL WEB PAGE:  www.brisbania-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Michael Burgess 

………………………………………………………………..………………………………………………………. 
 

BRISBANIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - HEAD-START PROGRAM 

To assist with planning for the Head Start Program, could you please return the slip below to advise us if you are attending. 
 

Thank you  
 

Please circle one of the answers:- 
 

  Yes   We can attend the Head-Start Program. 
  No   We are unable to attend the Head-Start Program.  
 

Child’s Name:  ____________________   Parent Name:  __________________________ 

mailto:brisbania-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.brisbania-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

